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Dear distinguished guset, 

 

On behalf of the organizer of the “Second World Education Congress of 

Chinese Medicine”, Beijing university of Chinese medicine thank you for your 

attendance to the conference and support for Chinese medicine.  

During the conference, more than 128 oversea experts from over 37 countries 

and 400 hundreds domestic experts from over 30 provinces have shared their creative 

thought and ideas about the development of Chinese medicine and other traditional 

medicine. The vice minister of the Ministry of Education of PRC, the vice minister of 

the Ministry of Health of PRC, and the Director-General of the State Administration 

of Traditional Chinese Medicine have attended the conference. 19 Ambassadors or 

Counsellors from more than fifteen Embassies have witnessed the exciting moment. 

We believe this unique event will surely benefit the development of traditional 

medicine, and will benefit the maturity of health care system around the world in the 

future. 

 

Again thank you for your support and we look forward to exploring further 

opportunity to collaboration with your institutions. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Gao Sihua, M.D. 

Beijing university of Chinese medicine 


